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SCP-AC Notes 

December 16, 2013    2-3:30 PM

Present: Trina Pundurs (UCB), Vicki Grahame (UCI) recorder, Valerie Bross (UCLA)  Sarah Sheets (UCM, chair), Jim Clark (UCR-vice chair), Elaine McCracken (UCSB), Marcia Barrett (UCSC), Becky Culbertson (UCSD/SCP), Adolfo Tarango (UCSD/SCP), Bea Mallek (UCSF)


1. Announcements
None

2. SCP Update (Adolfo/Becky)

· Adolfo will begin sending out the SCP monthly updates to the SCP-L email list only. Anyone who would like to receive them will need to subscribe to the list. He will send a reminder about the list in the next monthly update.

· YBP DDA is back on track.  Licensing issues have been resolved. Adolfo sent us the procedures and workflow. The initial file will be sent to campuses in the January 13th file. New records and deletes will be sent via the weekly SCP files. 

· SCP file distribution schedule for the holidays:
Last file of the year: December 16th, 2013;  the first file of the New Year: January 6th, 2014.

· SCP LHR files sent: 
Last file of the year: December 19th, 2013; first file of the New Year: January 9th, 2014.

· Becky reported that we will be getting replacement records for the ArtSource and Edsource packages. Additional new titles for both packages will be in the January 6 and January 13 files. 

· Ariti files have been posted – let Adolfo know if there are any problems loading them



3. Wrap-up discussion of 007 field (Adolfo)
Decision:  SCP will no longer add the 007 to all print records.  If needed locally, campuses will add during pre-processing.

Action: Campuses will check locally and get back to SCP about how long need to plan for this change. Adolfo will then set an implementation date based on campus needs.
 

 4. Finalize decision on adding specific information in 856 about limited simultaneous users (Adolfo)

Decision: SCP will add generic information in 856 about limited simultaneous users in January

5.  Alternate date for January call due to MLK holiday will be January 13, 2014, 2-3:30 

